
Emma Barnet - Proposed Materials Recycling Facility-Opposed 

  
Good afternoon Emma  

I write to you this afternoon with much opposition to the proposed recycling plant. 

  

I am in the midst of building my "dream home" in Georges Fair Moorebank in the surrounds that I believed 

to be optimum for bringing up a young family. Initially I was also quite excited to learn that an earlier 

proposal for the facility was rejected and replaced with the proposal for a Marine with additional parklands, 

bike tracks, etc.....  

  

Now I have learnt that the proposal is back on the cards, I am quite concerned. If this facility was to get off 

the ground I would be leaving the area, that much I certain. I have grave concerns to the well being of my 

family and the community of other likeminded families, I am sure this project would be met with much 

opposition and I hope the NSW Government finds in the favour of the thousands of residents in Georges Fair 

and Moorebank. 

  

Please do not let me dream home become a Hell Home! I have invested too much time and effort to provide 

my family with the best possible area to live in! 

Regards, 

  

  

Nick Cannella 

Sales & General Manager 

Inland Australia P/L 
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